
 

 

 

SMART WONDERS SCHOOL 
 

 

Friday, December 16, 2022                                                                     SWS/ACD/2022-23/58A 

    

Dear Parent 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 

 

Smart Wonderites of Grade 6 are conducting their class show- ‘A Miracle in the Town’ on Saturday, 17th 

December, 2022, Kindly make a note of the following instructions: 

1. The students will report to school at 9.00 a.m. 

2. The students have to be dropped and picked by the parents. No Transport facility will be 

provided by the school. 

3. The dispersal of the students will take place from the classrooms in the basement after the show. 

4. Students should come dressed in the costumes with base make up as guided by their class 

teachers. 

5. The students who have received the costumes from the school to submit the same by Monday i.e 

19th December, positively to their class teachers. 

6. Kindly send a tiffin and a water bottle with your ward. 

7. For any query, please contact the class teachers. 

 
Warm regards 
 

 
 
Poonamjit Kaur 
Principal 


